
 
 

 

• There is a mandatory meeting for the Science National Honor Society on Thursday, September 
23 at 2:30 in Room 127.  Any questions, please contact Mr. Sheltz. 

 

• The American Sign Language Club will hold its first meeting on Wednesday, Sept. 29 in Room 
208. New members welcome! 

 

• Attention all current Tri-M Music Honor Society members: Our 1st meeting is going to be on 
Tuesday, Sept. 21st immediately after school in the Chorus Room. We will be picking officers. 
Want to be IN Tri-M? 10th, 11th, and 12th grade music students can apply. Applications are 
available in the Music Hallway. See Mrs. Turk with any questions.  

 

• On Wednesday, the Babylon Varsity Golf Team defeated Islip 7-2 at Timber Point Golf Course. 
The winning effort was led by senior Greg Herbst and junior Drew Scheriff who both shot 44. 
Wins also by Daniel Madsen, CJ Kappauf and Jackson Esposito. Congratulations to the team on 
their first win. 

 

• Attention all Freshman and Senior Class members:  We will be holding our first Sr. High 
Student Council meeting this Friday, Sept. 17th @ 7:10am in Rowe Hall. We will be discussing 
officer positions and ideas for Homecoming. See Ms. Fama or Ms. Carey if you have any 
questions.  
 

• Writers Club meeting Thursday 9/23 in room 235 at 7:10am. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


